
 

  

 

 

July 25, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

  

Young Brothers’ Port of Hilo will be closed on Thursday, August 1, 2024, in observance of 

Bloody Monday labor holiday.  All other ports will be operating normal business hours, including 

the Port of Kawaihae.  

 

The barge regularly scheduled to arrive on Thursday, August 1, 2024, will now arrive in Hilo on 

Friday, August 2, 2024. The port of Hilo will operate special gate hours on Friday from 7:30 a.m. 

to 3:30 p.m. with lunch closure from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Cargo availability is as follows:  

 

• Dry and refrigerated straightload containers: Upon Discharge      
• Refrigerated loose and palletized cargo:   Friday, August 2, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. 
• Dry palletized cargo:   Saturday, August 3, 2024, at 7:30 a.m. 
• Automobiles, Roll-on Roll-off, and Dry Mixed Cargo:  Upon notification  

 

For customer convenience, the port will have special gate hours Saturday, August 3, 2024, from 

7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. for the pickup of all cargo.  

 

Please check our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com for cargo acceptance and sailing 

schedule updates.  We thank you for your patience and understanding.   

  

Sincerely,   

Young Brothers, LLC  

  
  
  

  
 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/

